
FIRST BAPTIST CHURCH 
We exist to glorify God through seeking the lost, building up believers,  

and equipping workers to serve God. 

 
"Put on then, as God's chosen ones, holy and beloved, compassionate 

hearts, kindness, humility, meekness, and patience."  

(Colossians 3:12) 
 

SUNDAY, NOVEMBER 17, 2024  

WELCOME 

Announcements (screen) 

 

CALL TO WORSHIP 

Mission Statement 
 

WORSHIP THROUGH PRAISE 

Invocation  

#139 “Great Is Thy Faithfulness” 

#624 “His Eye Is on the Sparrow”  

 

WORSHIP THROUGH GIVING 

Special Music- Mixed Choir 

Children’s Time 

Dismissal for Children’s Church (Age 3-1st Grade) 

Pastoral Prayer 

Offering- (Doxology) 

  

WORSHIP THROUGH THE WORD 

Scripture: John 7:53-8:11 

Message: Written in Sand (Pastor Jesse Sternke) 

 

WORSHIP THROUGH COMMITMENT 

#670 “Make Me a Blessing” 

 

 

 

 

 

 
First Baptist Church ~ 4102 190th Street ~ George, Iowa 51237 

712-475-3440 ~ fbcgeorge.org 

Pastor, Jesse Sternke ~ 507-370-3368 ~ pastor@fbcgeorge.org  

Secretary, Crystal deBoer ~ 712-298-2124 ~ secretaryfbc@frontier.com 

mailto:secretaryfbc@frontier.com


OPPORTUNITIES THIS WEEK 
 SUNDAY –  MISSION SUNDAY  

9:00 am- Sunday School  

    10:00 am- Morning Worship Service 

11:15 am- Soup & Pie Luncheon/Pack Shoe Boxes  

 WEDNESDAY- 6:30 pm- Awana 

   7:00 pm- Youth 

    7:00 pm- Visitation 

 NEXT SUNDAY- 9:00 am- Sunday School/Bell Choir 

    10:00 am- Morning Worship Service/Business Meeting 

6:30 pm- Discipleship U     

************************************************************************************ 
11-10-24     Sunday School Morning Worship       Evening Worship       

WE CAME                     52                             123                            30 

WE GAVE        $158.00       $3,902.00          $1.00 

           $150.00 (Missions)                    

Morning Organist/Pianist: Lila Walters 

Greeters: Jim & Sharon Douglass 

Greeters Next Sunday: Bryan & Rachel Kramer 

Nursery: Judy Eben 

Children’s Church: Rachel Kramer 

************************************************************************************ 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 

************************************************************************************ 
We are looking for Greeters for 2025.  If you were a Greeter in 2024, we will plan on you greeting again 

unless you let Crystal know.  If you’d like to be added to the list, let us know. 

******************************************************************************************** 

We will be packing boxes for Operation Christmas Boxes today after our soup and pie lunch.  

******************************************************************************************** 

The GLR Bread of Life and Food Pantry in George is asking for donations of socks of all sizes and diapers 

size 1-6 for the November distribution. Please have the items in Crystal’s office today. 

******************************************************************************************** 

Newsletter items for December are due today. 

******************************************************************************************** 

We will be hosting The Ebel Family for a music concert on Sunday, November 24 at 6:00 pm. There will 

be a free will offering and refreshments following. Group 3 will work in the kitchen and needs to bring  

1 ½ dozen cookies or bars.  

******************************************************************************************** 

We are looking for volunteers to deliver Meals on Wheels Monday through Friday for the month of 

December.  Meals need to be picked up at George Good Samaritan Center at 11:25. There is a sign up in 

the Foyer. 

******************************************************************************************** 

There is an insert in the bulletin showing the nominees for the business meeting Sunday, November 24.  

Please be in prayer for these nominees as they begin service on the different boards and committees in 

the new year.   

******************************************************************************************** 



Christmas time is just around the corner and to help us to focus during the worship services, we’ll be 

lighting Advent Candles. I’d love for you to be a part of this and help lead worship for others! So, please 

sign up to light one of the candles and Pastor Jesse will let you know what Scriptures to read for it.  

******************************************************************************************** 

The Christmas program will be Sunday morning, December 22 at 10:00.  Program practice will be during 

Sunday school November 24, December 1, 8, and 15.   

******************************************************************************************** 

Frontier Bank will be offering donation checks at their Holiday Open Houses.  Everyone is welcome to 

stop by and pick up a $5.00 donation check to be written to the church or charity of choice.  Rock 

Rapids Branch December 5, George Branch: December 5, Little Rock Branch December 6. 

******************************************************************************************** 

Thanksgiving Eve Service is at 7:00 pm on November 27. We would love to have you join us! 

 

 

 


